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Letter from the Bishop:  

Dear parish family. 

How quickly the months fly by. Here we are in June already, but we have a  

very exciting month ahead of us. 

Sunday June 9th is the feast of Pentecost, it is also the feast of the  

great Irish missionary Saint, St. Columba. What a wonderful day for to  

ordain a man to the Holy order of Priesthood, and that's what, by the grace  

of God we will do. We will Ordain Deacon Chet O' Brien to Priesthood. 

We will welcome the visit of Fr. Mike and his wife on that day. Please invite your friends and 

families on that day. The following Sunday we will have two young people receiving the Holy  

sacrament of Confirmation.  What a wonderful time of special sacraments, don't miss it. 

June also is the beginning of hurricane season here in Florida. We will  

pray that the Lord will keep us safe from all harm during this, sometimes  

unpredictable time. Now is the time to stock up and be prepared for the  

unexpected. Let's make sure we all have water, non-perishable foods and  

check flashlights and other emergency supplies. But let's not fear or be  

filled with anxiety, rather let's trust in the Lord our God. 

Stay cool, enjoy your summer and be safe as your vacation travels. 
 

Love and Blessings 

Bishop John 

 

Service Times 

Sunday  

8:00 AM Mass *St. Bridget’s Chapel 

10:00 AM Mass 

5th Sunday Healing Service and Fellowship 

06/29/2019 
 

Wednesday  

Mass 6:30 PM  
 

Friday  

12:00 PM Mass 

*Anglican Rosary 1st Friday 11:30 AM 
 

Saturday 

5:30 PM   La Misa en Espanol (Spanish Mass) 
*St. Bridget’s Chapel 

 

Please join us for the Ordination of Deacon 

Chester O’Brien to the Priesthood on 

Sunday June 9th at 10:00 am.   

 

 

Confirmations on Sunday June 16th at 

10:00am.   Come join the celebration.  



         JUNE 2019  

• June 9th Pentecost Ordination of 

Deacon Chet to Priesthood 

• June 16th Confirmation  

• June 29th Healing Service/Potluck 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

May 26 

6th Sunday of Easter 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass 

 

May 27 May 28 May 29 
Ascension Day Celebrated 

6:30 PM Mass 

 

May 30 May 31 

12:00 PM Mass 

 

1 

5:30 PM Mass 

La misa en espanol  

Spanish Service 

2 

7th Sunday of Easter 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass 

 

3 4 5 

6:30 PM Mass 

 

6 

 

7 

11:30 AM Anglican 

Rosary 

12:00 PM Mass 

 

8 

5:30 PM Mass 

La misa en espanol  

Spanish Service 

9   

Pentecost 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass 

Ordination of Deacon 

Chet 

10 

 

11 

St. Barnabas 

12 

6:30 PM Mass 

13 14 

12:00 PM Mass 

 

15 

5:30 PM Mass 

La Misa en Espanol 

Spanish Service 

16 
1st Sunday after Pentecost 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass 

Confirmation 

Happy Father’s Day 

17 18 19 

6:30 PM Mass 

 

20 21 

12:00 PM Mass 

 

22 

5:30 PM Mass 

La Misa en Espanol 

Spanish Service 

23 
2nd Sunday after Pentecost 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass 

 

Vestry Meeting TBD 

24  
Newsletter Deadline 

Nativity of St. John the 

Baptist 

25 26 

6:30 PM Mass 

 

27 

 

28 

12:00 PM Mass 

 

29 

5:30 PM Mass 

La misa en espanol  

Spanish Service 

St. Peter and St. Paul 

30 
3rd Sunday after Pentecost 

Healing Service/Potluck 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass 

 

  

Birthdays and Anniversaries 

 

Birthdays: 

June 6th     Elena Martinez 

June 18th   Johnny Vaughn 

Anniversaries: 

June 19th  Sal and Diane Salazar 

THANK YOU 

Church Leadership: 

Senior Warden:  Gina Otero 

Junior Warden: Ardith Langan 

Vestry: Allen Mustaffa, Melody Harmon, Diane 

Salazar, Linda Gould 

A special thank you to all who 

continue to donate to St. Patrick’s 

church with their time and talents. 

 

 

 


